| strongly support HB 2574. | think we Oregonians should have multiple options for natural disposition of remains, including by NOR.
My parents would have loved this option, but traditional burial or cremation were the only options at the time of their deaths. |
appreciate that this is a more environmentally friendly option, especially during this time of climate crisis. I'm hoping this will be an
option when | die.

| ask for your support of this important legislation.

With sincere thanks,
Mary Devine

925 NW Witham Drive
Corvallis, OR 97330
devine523@comcast.net
541-231-4561



